
Elections for Board members will take place at our Annual meeting in January. 

This election will fill three Board seats expiring at the end of this year.  

 

If you would be interested in becoming a Board member, please complete the form 

below and submit it for inclusion in the ballot to be mailed to all homeowners. 

These forms must be returned to the HOA, either by email or regular mail no later 

than December 10, 2023.  

 

Being involved in your community is ever more important. Good decisions are best 

accomplished to the approval of all when a wide base of opinions is submitted. 

Your valuable ideas and input will keep The Springs our beautiful treasure.  

 

NOMINATION PROFILE  

□ Yes, I would like to be a candidate for the Board of Directors.  

My personal data is listed below.  

□ I do not wish to be a candidate for the Board but would volunteer to be on a committee.  

 
PERSONAL DATA  
 
Name: ______________________________________________________________________  

Address: ____________________________________________________________________  

Phone: Home: ______________________________ Cell: _____________________________  

Background (Please attach short bio): _____________________________________________  

____________________________________________________________________________  

____________________________________________________________________________  

Reason for Running: ___________________________________________________________  

____________________________________________________________________________  

____________________________________________________________________________  

____________________________________________________________________________  

Other Pertinent Information or Remarks: ___________________________________________  

____________________________________________________________________________  

____________________________________________________________________________ 


